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Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Planning Department 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Kelly Cooper, Assembly President 

THRU: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

SUBJECT: 

Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members 

Charlie Pierce, Borough Mayor JC'.E 

Max Best, Planning Director f..tf; 

October 24, 2019 

Resolution 2019-~ Establishing an Anadromous Streams Habitat 
Protection Work Group (Mayor) 

The borough code provides for a periodic staff review of KPB 21.18 on a five-year 
basis. The review is intended to allow staff to take advantage of new information 
and techniques to correct deficiencies or difficulties and advise the planning 
commission whether it is necessary to amend the regulations to make them 
consistent with the purpose and findings of KPB 21.18 and the comprehensive 
plan. 

The resolution would establish a work group composed of members from the 
assembly, planning commission, general public and supported by staff to 
examine the current code and consider whether changes should be made. It is 
intended that the report issued by this work group would be the five-year staff 
review required by code. 

Your support of this resolution would be appreciated. 


